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Word of the Month

Things are going great at the Middle 
School so far.  I would like to thank 

all of the parents, teachers, and 
students for helping create a 

positive environment for our school.
A few goals I would like to set for our 

building:
• Be on TIME and at school every 

day
• TURN IN ASSIGNMENTS ON TIME
• Throw trash away in proper areas
• HAVE A GREAT ATTITUDE towards 

others in the classroom and at 
extra-curricular events

Middle School Office
479-965-7170

We represent our school at extra 
events outside of the school 

building. Please remind your child 
to clean up after themselves, do 

not run around at ballgames, and 
be kind to one another.

T.I.G.E.R. P.R.I.D.E.

G-Great Attitude
Attitude-Is a way of thinking or feeling 

about someone or something.

A great attitude is trying to find the 
positive side of any situation.

QUOTE OF THE MONTH:
You can’t control 

how you feel, 
but you can always 

choose how you act. 
~Mel Robbins

                                               October 11th Picture Retakes
October 14th NO SCHOOL FALL BREAK

October 15th  Flu Shot Clinic
                    October 21st Parent/Teacher Conferences 2:00-7:00 CMS

PLEASE talk with your 
child and always check 
the school website or 
Facebook page
 for information

479-965-7170 Junderwood@tigersmail.org

Oct 7th: Pajama Day
Oct 8th: Jersey Day
Oct 9th: Rapper Day
Oct 10th: Camo Day
Oct 11th: Tiger Spirit


